
SPOTLIGHT 
The June PAC Spotlight shines on: 

Central Hardin High School's Austin Mays 

 

 
 

 

What do you want to do when you grow up? 
I’d like to go into Game Design and Video Production 
 
What have you seen at the PAC? 
I’ve seen a lot of shows at the PAC, but some of the most notable ones were: 
The Hunchback of Norte Dame, Young Frankenstein, and the Sherlock Holmes 
shows. 
 
What have you participated in at the PAC? 
Since about seven or eight, I’ve been in the annual production of The 
Nutcracker every year I was able. I have also been a part of shows such as 
Seussical, Willy Wonka, Hello Dolly, The Addams Family, Annie, Beauty and 
the Beast, and The Little Mermaid. 
 
What have been your most rewarding PAC experiences? 
Being a part of Beauty and the Beast with The PAC, and being a lead role in 
Youth Theatre’s The Little Mermaid. 
 
What did you learn from your PAC experiences? 
I have learned how to better work together with others and how to take 
responsibility to do my part. 
 
How have you benefited from the PAC? 
I have been able to meet all sorts of people and make relationships that are 
meaningful to me. 
 
Why is the PAC important to you? 
The PAC is a place that people of all ages can grow and express themselves 
with others who also strive to do the same. 
 
Why should the PAC be important to others? 
There aren’t many places that offer the same thing as the PAC. It is a blessing 
that we have a place where people can be themselves on a stage. 
 
Do you have any other comments you'd like to share? 
The PAC has been and will continue to be a home to many memories of what 
I’ve accomplished and how far I’ve come. If it wasn’t for the PAC, I don’t know 
where I’d be right now. 

 
Learn more about all the other PAC Spotlight Ambassadors we've recognized over the years at www.thepac.net 

 

 

https://thepac.net/spotlight/
https://thepac.net/spotlight/

